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DEAR PARENTS AND GUARDIANS,
WE ARE COMING CLOSER TO OUR ANNUAL SPRING CONCERT AND ART SHOW,
THESE ARE A FEW REMINDERS:

AS OUR SCHOOL CALENDAR INDICATES, OUR SPRING CONCERT AND ART
SHOW IS SCHEDULED FOR SATURDAY, MAY 17, 2025 AT 7:00 P.M. IN ST.
MICHAEL CENTER. ALL STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO PARTICIPATE AS THIS IS
WORTH HALF OF THEIR GRADE FOR THE THIRD TRIMESTER.

OUR STUDENTS ARE WORKING VERY HARD TO MAKE THIS A WONDERFUL
PERFORMANCE, AND | KNOW THAT YOU WILL ENJOY IT VERY MUCH.
THIS IS A FORMAL EVENT, SO THE DRESS CODE IS AS FOLLOWS: FOR THE
BOYS, DRESS SHIRT, DRESS PANTS, TIE, BELT, DRESS/SCHOOL SHOES,
SOCKS: FOR THE GIRLS, MODEST DRESS OR SKIRT AND BLOUSE,
SOCKS/STOCKINGS, DRESS SHOES. GIRLS IN GRADES 5-EIGHT ARE TO WEAR
STOCKINGS. THE DRESS OR SKIRT MUST COME AT LEAST TO THE KNEE CAP.
NO ONE MAY WEAR BOOTS, HIGH TOPS, OR FLIP FLOPS.
| KNOW THAT YOU WILL ENJOY THE ART ON DISPLAY FOR THIS EVENT AS MRS.
CASSIDY IS WORKING VERY HARD WITH YOUR CHILDREN.

ALL STUDENTS ARE TO BE IN ST. MICHAEL CENTER BY 6:45 P.M. ONCE AGAIN,
WE LOOK FORWARD TO PERFORMING FOR YOU AND | KNOW THAT YOU WILL

ENJOY THIS SPECIAL EVENING.

GOD BLESS YOU!
SINCERELY IN JESUS AND MARY,
SISTER MARY PATRICK, SCMC
MUSIC TEACHER
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